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April 3, 2014 

Dear Parents, 

As we continue on our journey during Lent, we would like to remind you that this Friday the students will be attending mass at 

9:00AM and  the children will be praying the Station of the Cross next Friday at 9:00AM. In addition, our eighth grade students under 

the direction of Mrs. Kubeck will be presenting the Living Stations of the Cross on Holy Thursday at 11:00AM. Please join us if you 

can.  

Tomorrow, we will hold our Awards ceremony at 7:50 in the cafeteria for those students who have met the requirements for our 

Honor Roll as well as others who have shown exemplary behavior in other areas. All parents are invited to attend. 

We have quite a few exciting events scheduled during the next two weeks here at St. Stan’s.  

• Next Wednesday, April 9
th

, we will present our First Annual Science Fair. This year students in grades 6-8 will display their 

group or individual projects at 6:00PM before the Open HSA Meeting which will begin at 7:00. We hope to extend the fair’s 

entries to all students in the years to come. 

• Some parents would like a casual picture of their children out of uniform to give as gifts for Easter or Mothers’ or Fathers’ 

Day. This year, the students will be photographed by Lifetouch Studios on Wednesday, April 16
th

. After seeing the pictures, 

you may purchase various packages if you wish. Information about backgrounds and such will be forthcoming. 

• We are making plans for our “Bring a Friend to School Day” on April 30
th

 for middle school age children. Many parents have 

children who will be entering middle school in September. We would like them to see the excellent Catholic education we 

have to offer to students. If you have a child in grades 5-7 who has a friend interested in learning about St. Stan’s, he/she is 

welcome to spend the day. Flyers will be going home shortly giving more information. 

Finally, please remember the following: 

• School will be closed at noon on Wednesday, April 9
th

 for our monthly faculty meeting which was postponed this week. 

• May lunch orders must be returned by Monday, April 14
th

. They cannot be accepted after that date. 

• Easter vacation will begin at noon on Holy Thursday, April 17
th

 at noon. 

Enjoy our Spring weather. 

Mrs. Patricia Graham, 

Principal 


